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    Meeting was called to order at 4:30 PM. Previous meeting minutes were read and approved. Treasures report was read and approved. Present were Jay Taylor, Dwight Hughes, John McCullough, Gary Miller, David Yates, Ray Garde, Tim Rizek, Howard Hess, Jorge Bravo, Nestor Garcia, and Sam Ismaeel. 
   Thanks to Ray Garde and David Yates for painting the club crates. Thanks to Howard Hess, he has made and installed new waters in our big trailer. They should work much better and they will be easier to clean. We still need to move our tracker to the big trailer. The club did buy another year of service for the tracking unit. The club still has about 100 Unikon bands left. It was announced that 2018 YB flying fees are $100 dollars and need to be paid before the first race. YB schedule pas passed out along with the Bond race flyer. Bonds are $20 each or 6 for $100. 
  Three YB flyers still need to get their birds in the club clock, they know who they are. After some discussion motion was made and passed to have B races this year. Bird limit for the B races will be 5 birds. There will be no bird limit for the A races. Flyers may strike in their A and B birds at the same time. B birds must be in a separate crate. A races will be released first the 30 minutes later the B race will be released. For the Bond race the order will be the Bond race first followed by the A race then the B race 30 minutes apart on each.
   Motion was made and passed to limit the cost of awards for each race series to $200.
Meeting was adjourned
